Meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with Berlin Economics
experts

On September 4, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with representatives of Berlin Economics, who were on a familiarization visit to the
Republic of Moldova.

During the discussions, the current state of the negotiation process for the
Transnistrian settlement and in the promotion of the country's reintegration policies
was reviewed, with an emphasis on the social-economic situation in the eastern
districts of the country and the municipality of Bender.

The Moldovan official appreciated the contribution of Berlin Economics in supporting
the desired restoration of unique national spaces on both banks of the Nistru River by
providing expert and technical assistance as a development partner.




